
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:41 AM
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: support for proposed CrR rules

From: Natalie Tarantino [mailto:ntarantlno@snocopda.org]
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:40 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: support for proposed CrR rules

I have practiced criminal defense my entire career as a public defender and write to you In strong support of the new
proposed rules that are designed to hold the state accountable and ensure necessary fairness and accuracy in the
criminal justice system. I fully support proposed CrR 3.7, CrR 3.8 and CrR 3.9. I ask also that you accept the proposed
changes to CrR 4.7 for the same reasons.

Natalie Tarantino

Staff Attorney | Felony Unit

Snohomish County Public Defender Association

2722 Colby Avenue, Suite 200

Everett, WA 98201

(425)339-6300


